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June 4, 2021 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
Monroe County plans to rehabilitate Salt Road from Atlantic Avenue to Plank Road in 
the Town of Penfield.     
 
Enclosed with this letter are a pamphlet describing the project and a comment form.  
Additional information regarding the project, including a brief 12 minute presentation, can 
be viewed on the Monroe County DOT website, Project Updates page:  
https://www2.monroecounty.gov/dot-construction. 
 
The intent of this project is to rehabilitate the existing asphalt roadway, as well as to 
construction 5 foot wide paved shoulders on both sides of Salt Road.  We are also planning 
drainage improvements along the road by regrading existing ditches and by installing some 
new storm sewer systems.  In addition, we plan to enclose the deep ditch south of the fire 
house on the west side of Salt Road. 
 
Although some preliminary utility relocations may occur by utility companies this fall 
ahead of our project, the main roadway rehabilitation work is scheduled to begin in the 
spring of 2022.  During that time, work will occur while traffic is being alternated around 
work zones with flaggers.  We plan to complete the project in one construction season, by 
the fall of 2022. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the project, please contact me at 585-753-7729, 
hherdzik@monroecounty.gov, or by mailing back the enclosed comment form by June 25, 
2021. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Henry Herdzik, P.E. 
Transportation Project Manager 
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ENCLOSURES (2) 
 
cc: James Pond, Director of Transportation, Monroe County DOT 
 Thomas Frys, Deputy Director of Transportation, Monroe County DOT 
 Jeffery McCann, Deputy County Executive, County of Monroe 
 Meaghan McDermott, Communications & Special Events, Monroe County 

Hon. Paul Dondorfer, Monroe County Legislator, 9th District 
 Hon. R. Anthony LaFountain, Supervisor, Town of Penfield 
 Eric Tait, Director of Public Works, Town of Penfield 
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